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Dear Parents and Dancers, 
 
As we are in our 28th dance season, we welcome back our returning 
students and say hello to our new students. We welcome your family 
into ours!! We have had a great first couple of weeks and I am looking 
forward to another fun-filled year! Just a few reminders to pass along 
to you: 
 
TUITION 
Tuition is due by the first of each month. If it is not paid before or on 
the 1st, your account will be charged a $10 late fee.  You can have your 
fees automatically taken out on the 1st of each month, if you wish! 
Please see the front desk to sign up. 
 
NEWSLETTERS 
Our monthly newsletter will be sent every month to your email.  You 
can also always find our newsletters on our website as well, We also 
always have copies of the newsletter available at the front desk.  
Please read your newsletters- they contain important dates and 
information!   
 
COSTUME DEPOSITS 
The 1st costume deposit of $35 per class was due in September (the 3% 
convenience fee will be waived if you pay at the studio by cash or 
check.  The 2nd deposit will be due November 1st. Costumes will be 
ordered the first of November. You will be notified of the balance due 
in December. Balances must be paid in full by February 1st.  If you 
drop a class before costumes are ordered, your deposit will be 
refunded in full. If a class is dropped after the costumes have been 
ordered, you will lose your deposit and be required to pay the balance 
due on the costumes.  If both deposits are not paid, a costume will not 
be ordered for your dancer. 
 
PROPER DANCE ATTIRE 
Please make sure your dancer has the correct shoes for class, we still 
have some dancers in socks.  Everyone must wear shoes to dance 
class.  All shoes should be ordered by now if you don’t have them.  The 
pink ballet looking house slippers are not appropriate ballet shoes.  
For cheer and hip-hop classes a clean sneaker can be worn- we will 
decide on a shoe for these classes when costume decisions are 
finalized.  Also, dancers must be in appropriate dancewear.  Jeans 



and jean shorts are not proper attire.  The dance shoppe is open on 
Monday- Thursday.  Please see Kim if you have any questions. 
 
 
STUDIO FUNDRAISER – RISE-N-ROLL 
This year we are doing a studio wide fundraiser, Rise-n-Roll! We are 
waiting for information from RISE-N- ROLL regarding dates and 
items.  We will email as soon as we have the details. 
 
REFER YOUR FRIENDS AND SAVE UP TO $150 
When you refer a student, who is brand new to KHDW & they dance 
all year, we will give you a $30 gift certificate per friend to use 
towards your May tuition, registration fee, summer camps, or Fall 
classes.  YOU MUST FILL OUT A FORM, AVAILABLE AT THE FRONT 
DESK.  We have extended the deadline for turning these in.  You can 
earn up to 5 gift certificates! 
We still have openings in some of our classes, have your friends call to 
sign up today!!!! 
 
WEEK OF OCTOBER 25,26 & 30,31 
You can wear your Halloween costume, orange, black, or Fall 
clothing.  We will be dancing so please be comfortable!  
 
COLORING CONTEST 
We have a coloring paper at the front desk and in the dance rooms. 
Your child can color the paper and turn it back in at the studio by 
Tuesday, Oct. 31st.  There will be winners announced in each age 
group!  
 
Thanks, 
Kim 


